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RE:  5-year Review of the Master of Education in Educational Leadership offered by the 

School of Educational Studies (2014-2015) 
 
This memo outlines the recommendations from the 5-year review of the Master of Education 
(MEd) in Educational Leadership offered by the School of Educational Studies at the University 
of Washington Bothell. This includes the Leadership Development for Educators (LEDE) 
program and the Expanding Capacity for Special Education Leadership (ECSEL) program. The 
LEDE program launched in 2010 and the ECSEL program in 2012. This was the first Graduate 
School review of the MEd in Educational Leadership.  
 
Process 
The School of Educational Studies submitted a detailed report describing the Master of 
Education LEDE and ECSEL programs. The report included information on faculty and 
students; program curriculum; progress and programmatic changes since inception; challenges; 
and goals for the future. 
 
A subcommittee of the Graduate School Council presented recommendations based on the 
written documentation to the full Council at its meeting on April 2, 2015.  
 
Graduate School Council Recommendations 
After discussion, the Council recommended the Master of Education in Educational Leadership 
be granted continuing status. Subsequent academic program review will be integrated into the 
School of Educational Studies’ next academic program review (2019-2020). 
 
We concur with the Council’s recommendations. 
 
cc: Patricia Moy, Associate Vice Provost for Academic and Student Affairs 

Susan E. Jeffords, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, UW Bothell 
Members of the Graduate School Council 
David Canfield-Budde, Academic Program Specialist, The Graduate School 
Alice Popejoy, President, Graduate and Professional Student Senate 


